
  
 
 

 

 ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
  
BID NO:  2021 EDUCATIONAL SERVICE CENTER PARKING LOT EXPANSION 
 
The Macomb Intermediate School District (MISD) will receive sealed bids for parking lot expansion until 2:30 p.m., 
local time, on Thursday, January 28, 2021 at the office of Mari Anne Stefanich, Purchasing Compliance Officer, 
MISD, 44001 Garfield Road, Clinton Township, MI 48038-1100, at which time and place, all bids will be publicly 
opened and read aloud.  Bids received after the above specified date and time will not be opened, considered or 
accepted.  They will be returned unopened. 
 
Proposals must be on forms furnished by the School District.  Plans and specifications must be obtained from Mari 
Anne Stefanich at mstefanich@misd.net or (586) 228-3354. Please contact Juli Sala, PE at (248) 434-7572 for any 
specific questions regarding the bidding documents. 
 
A pre-bid meeting will be held Wednesday, January 13, 2021 at 10:00 a.m., local time at 44001 Garfield Road, 
Clinton Township, MI 48038-1100.    
 
As required by State Law (P.A. 232 of 2004), all proposals/bids must be accompanied by a sworn and notarized 
statement disclosing any familial relationship that exists between the Owner or any employee of the bidder and any 
member of the Macomb Intermediate School District Board or the Superintendent of the School District.  The Board 
will not accept a bid that does not include this sworn and notarized statement. 
 
MISD reserves the right to reject any or all bids, in whole or in part, to waive any irregularities therein and accept that 
bid, which best serves the MISD. 
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